
   
 
 
To: Her Worship Mayor Kate Rogers and Members of City Council 
 
From: Connie Nichol – Recreation Coordinator, Recreation, Culture and 

Community Engagement 
 
Date: 21/09/2022 
 
Title: Welcome to the Jungle - Revised 
 
Description: Fredericton City Council at the September 12, 2022, City Council 

meeting granted approval for Fredericton High School to host 
Welcome to the Jungle. Unfortunately, due to the weather, FHS has 
had to cancel the event.  FHS Student council is requesting permission 
to hold FHS Welcome to the Jungle on Wednesday September 28, 
2022, in place of Thursday September 22, 2022.Fredericton High 
School Welcome to the Jungle is a Welcome Back Dance on their 
soccer field and would like permission to play music until 9:45 p.m. and 
then have a firework display at 9:45 p.m. 

 
 

 
 
Requested By: Anisha Anupindi – FHS Student Council President 
 
Event: Welcome to the Jungle 2022 
 
Date and Time: Wednesday September 28, 2022 from 6:30 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 
 
Special Notes: Event activities will take place as far away from residents as 
possible and notices will be delivered prior to the event. 
 
 
COMMENTS FROM DEPARTMENTS 
  
Parks & Trees: Parks and Trees Division has already delivered resources required 
for the event. 
 
Fire:  Fredericton Fire Department will work with the organizers for the new date  
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that City Council adopt the following resolution: 
 

SPECIAL EVENT REPORT 
City Council – September 26, 2022 



Special Event Report 2 
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BE IT RESOLVED that an exemption be granted to Fredericton High School 
pursuant to Subsection 5.01(6) of By-law No. S-17, A By-law Respecting 
Disturbance by Noise, for events occurring as part of the Welcome to the Jungle 
on Thursday, September 28, 2022, from 6:30 p.m. until 10:00 p.m.   
 
 
Submitted by: Connie Nichol – Recreation Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
Approved by:  Dave Seabrook – Director Recreation, Tourism and Community 
Development 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


